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Despite the emphasis on incorporating environmental justice into all plans, the NJ EMP
continues to allow applications to place powerplants in or adjacent to environmental justice
communities and flood plains such as the Meadowlands, near where I live in North Bergen. A
ban on all new fossil fuel projects is the only honest solution to a call for renewable energy.

Janet Glass
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